
Hello, 
 
Please find hereafter FEBEG’s reaction to ELIA’s Consultation of the Terms and Conditions Voltage 
Service Provider (T&C VSP) for 2022  (MVAR). 
 
Following the discussion regarding the balancing roadmap for 2021 which is extremely dense (if not 
overloaded) we welcome Elia’s initiative to move the consultation on a revised T&C VSP backwards 
and to extend with one year the current Terms and Conditions (T&C). 
Obviously our past comments on the ELIA’s public consultation on the last version of the Terms and 
Conditions Voltage Service Provider (T&C VSP) of 24/02/2020 are still applicable insofar these would 
not yet have been considered. 
 
We look forward at the upcoming future consultation and ELIA’s commitment to duly consider the 
feedbacks on the new design and the concerns from the market players. In this context, we insist on 
the market procedure (tendering) to be kept also beyond 2022. 
 
This reaction is not confidential. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions and/or remarks. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Jean-François Waignier 

Regulatory manager wholesale markets electricity 

 
 


